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Tangerine 48 Event Video Link
A very nice profession video was made of our field on Thursday of the Tangerine 
Event. It shows off our field from the viewpoint of the models we fly.  Below is a 
link.  It’s a “must see”.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=47a-MeRa818&authuser=0

From Bert Prieus: 
The OWLS December monthly meeting had a great turnout with 17 members 
showing. We could not fly though till late as we had a dense fog hanging over the 
field limiting the view to a few 100 feet however...Our youngest member, Shaun, 
brought one of his "specials". A light weight gyro copter with 2 rotors. The 
windless, misty morning was just perfect to get airborne. And it flew - like an 
airplane and/or helicopter, gentle and safely. Shaun, you nailed it that day. Glad to
have you as a member!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=47a-MeRa818&authuser=0




News from our President, Ron:


